
   

DSD Offices Open Late Jan. 31; In-Person Appointments
Rescheduled

Due to inclement weather, the Permitting and Development Center will delay
opening today until 10 a.m. All in-person appointments scheduled for today are
canceled and will be rescheduled.  

The start time for inspections today, Jan. 31, will be postponed until 10 a.m. Contact
inspectors directly for updated start times for any currently scheduled inspections
today.  
 
Please check our ​ website for updates. We encourage everyone to take precautions
to stay safe during this weather event. Thank you for your understanding and
support of safe operations. 
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